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We have had another good year at the Community Centre, maintaining a variety of 
regular users and increasing the number of party and commercial bookings.   
We seem to have become the local venue of choice for children’s parties.   
The Community Centre is operating on a sound economic footing. 

The high standard of decoration in the centre has been maintained, with the Chair 
Store being repainted by Mike Pugh, and all the chairs and tabled being cleaned.  
 A professional deep cleaning of the entire Community Centre planned to take place 
over the coming Spring Bank Holiday. 

Upgrading of the closed circuit television system has been continued, with one 
further camera installed. 

We have continued our programme to replace any failing light fitting with LED 
replacements, which will in time result in a considerable reduction in maintenance 
overheads. 

Plans are underway to refurbish both the gents and disabled toilets. 

All of the current members of the Management Committee have agreed to stand 
again.  We are still hoping to find a replacement Booking Secretary.    

I would like to record a big thank you to the members of the committee who have 
assisted with managing the bookings, particularly Alan Thirlwell. 

We are fortunate to have such a strong team of volunteers willing to put in the time 
and effort to run the Centre so smoothly.  We are still under strength, however, and 
would welcome some new volunteers. 


